
Timboon 

2019 

May 5th 

Closed 

May 12th 

Ass of W & C 

May 19th 

Mass 

Welcome  L Tregea P. Haugh 

Leaders  T O’ Connor 

E O’ Connor 

 

Statue  M van Nieuwkerk J & G Delaney. 

Reader  M van Nieuwkerk N. McKinnon. 

P.O.F.  R Hoffman C. Martin. 

Gifts   M & D Maloney. 

M of C   K Currell A. McMeel. 
E. Roberts. 

Church Cleaning  E Roberts E Roberts E Roberts 

Bulletin  M Dillon 

G Swierczek 

M Dillon 

G Swierczek 

M Dillon 

G Swierczek 

Slides  P Nicholson P Nicholson 

Simpson 9:00am 

Mass  

9:00am 

Ass of W & C  
Closed 

 

Statue J Wetemans F & B Wouters G.Swierczek 

 

Our Sick:  

Bailey Delaney, Xavier Reicha, Fletcher Densley,  Fr Peter 

Murnane, Maria Nguyen, Rylie Hutchinson  

Recent Deaths: 

Ross Powell and Andrew Powell 

May Anniversaries:  

Shirley Freeman, John Gaut, William Delahenty, Carolina Gagel, 

John Evans, John Conheady,  Patrick Hession, Park Kennedy, Peter Vu, Harry Gatens, 

Merle Ludeman,, Elsie O’Donnell, Fr. Barry Stickland, Cath Hauman. 

Weekend Mass Times 

Saturday: 6.30pm  Cobden  

Sunday: 9am 1st Sun. Simpson 

9am 2nd Sun. Lismore 

9am 3rd/5th Sun. Timboon 

9am 4th Sun. Derrinallum 

 (Lay led assembly other weekends) 

Sunday: 11 am Camperdown. 

 

The Safe Church Awareness 

Workshops in WARRNAM-

BOOL, scheduled for May is 

now on Saturday 17th August 

2019. Details will be released 

later. For more information 

please ask Ruth Hoffman. 

Liturgy Formation 

Presented by the Diocesan Liturgical Commission 

Camperdown - May 26, 2019    Program for the day: 

11.00am          Mass celebrated by Bishop Paul Bird CSsR 

12.00noon       Welcome 

12.05pm          Introduction by Bishop Paul “Pastoral Care” 

1.00pm            Lunch – will be supplied by parish 

1.45pm – 2.45pm     Workshop 

2.45pm – 3.45pm     Workshop 

3.45pm – 4.30pm     Plenary & Prayer of the Church 

Workshops: The workshops are offered twice so participants can 

choose two of the three: 

    Launch of the Guidelines for the Use of Visual Display Sys-

tems in Liturgical Celebrations:  In many of our Ballarat dioce-

san churches, we are fortunate to have visual display systems. How-

ever, as with anything new being added to something very old, we 

sometimes need to explore how to meld the two together and en-

sure that those gathered in prayer are able to participate fully, con-

sciously and actively in the liturgy being celebrated. 

    Praying Scripture in the Liturgy:  This workshop responds to 

Vatican II’s invitation to all of us to engage more closely with Scrip-

ture, whether we are proclaiming the Word, listening to the Word or 

preparing for the Liturgy. This workshop will look at the role of Scrip-

ture in the Liturgy and how we can engage with Scripture in a 

prayerful way. 

    RCIA:  On overview of the Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults and the role of the parish. 

Contact  www.ballarat.catholic.org.au for more information. 

Mass Counts start on week-
end 4-5 May: The Annual Dioc-
esan Mass Count will take place 
over the 4 weekends of May 
commencing on the weekend of 
4-5 May.  The Mass Counts 
should be done for every Mass 
and Lay Led Assembly held in 
our parish on each of the four 
weekends.   
 
 

Anyone who still has donations 

for Project Compassion could 

you please return ASAP. 

Sri Lankan National Director Fr Basil Rohan Fernando, is working passion-

ately to support his people, after the terrible bombings, as he says, 

‘I am trying my best to launch programmes to: 

• Provide immediate relief to children and families affected by the bombing 

Provide long-term trauma counselling and spiritual care to help victims and 

their families rebuild their lives. 

Please contact Catholic Mission on  catholicmission.org.au or phone 1800 

257 296 


